
 
 
 
January 26, 2017 
 
Dear Commission Members, 
 
One of the goals in the Autism Commission five year strategic plan is to create a website  The 
Workforce Development Subcommittee would like to propose the following concept for the 
Commission to consider.  
 
Monkey Logic, a Nevada-based software development company, has offered to assist with this 
objective at no charge. Monkey Logic has offered to develop, design, host, and manage a 
website for the Commission which lists providers of applied behavior analysis therapy for 
individuals with autism spectrum disorders in the state of Nevada. The website would include a 
searchable database of providers with specific information on each including, but not limited 
to, location, service area, wait list times, and which insurance plans each provider accepts. ABA 
providers will have the ability to update their profile. Website visitors will be able to review and 
comment on specific providers. Comments and reviews will be moderated. Overall, this 
platform will operate similar to the way that Yelp operates for other business reviews and 
information.  
 
The Workforce Development Subcommittee recommends to the Autism Commission that the 
Commission approve and support this concept and approve the offer of Monkey Logic.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 


